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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week Commencing 04/03/2019:
In Literacy, the year 1 children in Coots and Bitterns have spent time learning about poems and rhyming couplets together. 
The reception children have read and discussed the rhymes within the book “Room on a Broom”. 

In Phonics, the year 1 children have been learning the sounds ear and ea. The reception children have been learning about 
the sounds th, ai, ee, igh. The children have learnt the term trigraphs, which is where three letters make one sound – igh. 

In Maths, the year 1 children have been learning how to double numbers to 10. In reception, the children have been 
learning how to make different amounts using a range of coins. 

In topic, we have been continuing with our theme of “Room on the Broom” and Dragons. 

In PE, we have continued with Outdoor Adventurous Activities. 

On Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day by having a carousel of activities. The children made bunting, a bookmark, 
wrote a book review for their favourite book and went on scavenger hunt in the library. 

Next week, we will be learning how to tell the time in Maths. In topic, we will be learning about medieval times and 
creating coats of arm. 

If you have any large pieces of cardboard, junk modelling and egg boxes, we would be extremely grateful for them in
school next week. 

I hope you will find this useful and please let me know, if there are any other suggestions you have. 

Have a great weekend!

Many Thanks

Mrs Beavis 
Salhouse Primary School
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
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mailto:office@salhouse.norfolk.shc.uk
http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/
http://www.salhouseschool.co.uk/

